Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:34 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Preposed Winslow Hotel.

From: Roger Day <dayroge@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 6:13 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Preposed Winslow Hotel.

As a 30+ year resident of Bainbridge and currently a homeowner on Parfitt Way | wanted to let you know | am in support
of this project. A well conceived and financed hotel project with all the amenities it can offer would be an asset in our
downtown.

Please approve this project.

Roger Day
324 Parfitt Way SW,
B.l., Wa 98110

Sent from my iPad



